
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 30, 2020 
Dear Families, 
 
The Superintendent of Trenton Public Schools has extended school closures and unfortunately, we 
do not have a return date. Once we receive more information, we will ensure that families are 
notified.   
 
I would like to thank everyone for being so responsive as we have been working hard to stay in 
communication during this difficult time. All parents should be receiving daily emails from your child's 
teacher(s), which include activities for you to do at home. Please don't forget to send pics of your 
child working or the completed activity to the teacher daily. Additional work packets are available on 
our website at www.carolynstokespreschool.org.  
 
All teachers have also set up Google Classroom and invitations were emailed for you all to join. 
Teachers will be using Google Classroom to post links to student assignments and collect pictures of 
work. Each assignment focuses on an important skill that your child must master before entering 
Kindergarten. It is very important that your child completes these assignments daily. Your 
child’s attendance will be recorded once the teacher receives the day’s assignments. Please 
send pics/videos of your child working to teachers by email or text. 
 
All families should have also received an invitation to join Epic (www.getepic.com) which is an online 
book website we are using for literacy activities and Happy Numbers (www.happynumbers.com) 
which is a math website. Teachers will assign lessons on these sites so please be sure to join. 
 
Please be advised that food services will continue and breakast/lunch can be picked up daily 
(between 11am-12:30pm) at the following school locations: 
Mott Elementary 
Joyce Kilmer School 
Martin Luther King Elementary 
Trenton Central High 
 
Any inquiries regarding Child Care Connection can be sent directly to Ms. Marie 
at office@carolynstokes.org.  
 
If you need any resources (food, shelter, health, etc), you can contact Mr. Mike 
at mdye@carolynstoke.org or Ms. Deedee at knorwood@carolynstokes.org. 
 
Please feel free to send all other concerns and questions directly to the Director, Mrs. Turner at 
kturner@carolynstokes.org. 
 
As always, be safe and we look forward to seeing you all very soon! 
 
P.S. Follow us on Facebook and Instagram! We are posting some of the awesome work our children 
and parents have been doing 
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